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04/03/2024  21:23:462024/0756/T OBJ K Roper Whilst I agree with the need to prune/pollard these trees, I do not agree with felling any trees to the ground for 

the following reasons: 

- this is a conservation area and therefore felling trees for no reason is unacceptable 

-  the trees offer protection against noise pollution emanating from block of flats & road traffic, including lorries 

arriving for unloading at local supermarket and other shops on Swains Lane

- trees provide protection against traffic pollution and Swains Lane and surrounding roads have a high amount 

of traffic throughout the day and evening

- the level of privacy would diminish in the rear of our property as there are overlooking windows
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